
 

 

 
No. 619/18 
 
6th November 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
  
Election of Member-Nominated Trustee Director – Royal Mail Pension Plan   
  
Further to LTB 579/18 dated 12th October 2018. 
  
Please find enclosed the result of the ballot for the above position.  
  
Please can you ensure that the above information is brought to the attention of the relevant members of 
your Branch.   
  
Any enquiries regarding the ballot should be addressed to the SDGS Department, CWU HQ for the attention 
of Peter Metcalfe on 0208 971 7258 or pmetcalfe@cwu.org 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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